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Two More Weeks of  Impacts at I-70/Mid Rivers Mall Dr 

The work zone at the I-70 and Mid Rivers Mall Drive interchange continues to have lane 

closures on I-70 and ramp closures for Mid Rivers.  We are on schedule to open the inter-

change and the lanes on I-70 by early November.  

During the weeks of October 21 and October 28, we will have several more closures as 

crews make the final touches to convert the interchange to a diverging diamond. Starting 

late Monday, October 21, the Mid Rivers Mall Drive bridge over I-70 will be completely 

closed until late Wednesday, weather permitting.  During this bridge closure, there will be 

access to I-70 but only right turns at the two ends of the bridge.  Another bridge closure will 

happen the week of October 28 to finalize the striping and the traffic control devices.   

We also have the ramp from eastbound I-70 to Mid Rivers Mall Drive closed. Motorists will 

need to exit at the new exit ramp just east of Mid Rivers Mall Drive and take the outer road 

to Suemandy Drive to access Mid Rivers Mall Drive.  The new interchange will have a rib-

bon cutting dedication November 8. 

Route 364 Traffic Changes at Bryan Road on Nov 1  

The Route 364 Page Phase 3 project will involve some traffic pattern changes in October.  

The new Bryan Road bridge over Route 364 will open by the end of the week of October 

21, and the new Route N connection to Bryan Road will open late on November 1.   

Route N at Stump Road connecting to South Outer 364 will be closed late on October 23 

until late on November 1. Crews are finishing the construction of Route N connecting to 

Bryan Road, which will open November 1.  There will be no access from Stump Road to 

Route N during these nine days.  The previously closed cross road at Twin Chimneys Blvd 

west will reopen to allow Route N traffic to cross to South Outer 364.  Route N will be 

open to businesses and resi-

dents west of this crossing, 

but it will be a dead end 

street. 

On November 1, Route N 

will reopen with a new con-

nection to Bryan Road.  

There will be a new signal-

ized intersection at Route N 

and Bryan Road.  The tempo-

rary crossing at Twin Chim-

neys Blvd will be closed per-

manently. 
Aerial photo at new Bryan Road and Route N shows how Route N will 

extend directly to Bryan Road opening November 1. 


